
Dear Judiciary Committee Members, 
As a life-long Oregonian, I am appalled this state allows such wanton destruction of life. Not only do these 
cruel and unsporting events have no place in a civilized society, research shows the indiscriminate killing of 
coyotes does nothing to protect livestock nor to increase game species.   
A recent poll shows Oregonians are opposed to these contests and should be banned. 
Thank you for supporting this bill. 
Linda D. Bernhardt, M.S. 
704 Foss Rd. 
Talent, OR  97540 
 


